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Notice of Public Hearing 
 

Notice is hereby given by the County Council of Greenville County, South Carolina (the “County 
Council”) that the County Council will conduct a public hearing on the proposed adoption of an 
Ordinance entitled “AN ORDINANCE AUTHORIZING THE EXECUTION AND DELIVERY 
OF A FEE IN LIEU OF TAX AGREEMENT BY AND BETWEEN GREENVILLE COUNTY, 
SOUTH CAROLINA AND AKASOL INC. (A BORGWARNER COMPANY FORMERLY 
KNOWN TO THE COUNTY AS PROJECT EV PACK) WITH RESPECT TO CERTAIN 
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT PROPERTY IN THE COUNTY, WHEREBY SUCH 
PROPERTY WILL BE SUBJECT TO CERTAIN PAYMENTS IN LIEU OF TAXES, 
INCLUDING THE PROVISION OF CERTAIN SPECIAL SOURCE CREDITS; AND OTHER 
MATTERS RELATED THERETO.” 
 
The public hearing will be held on November 15, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. at the Greenville County 
Council Chambers located at County Square, 301 University Ridge, Greenville, South Carolina 
29601. At the time and place fixed for said public hearing all taxpayers, residents or other 
interested persons who appear will be given an opportunity to express their views for or against 
the adoption of the Ordinance. Anyone wishing to speak during the public hearing must register 
on-site between 5:30 and 6:00 p.m. the evening of the meeting. 
 
If special accommodations are needed to participate in the public hearing, contact the Greenville 
County Council office at 864-467-7115 at least 48 hours prior to the scheduled meeting date.   
  
By order of the County Council of Greenville County, South Carolina. 
 
 
       Willis Meadows, Chairman 
       Greenville County Council 
 


